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Houston DWI Lawyers at Corso Law Group Expect Increased DWI Arrests
over Fourth of July Weekend

With an increase in DWI patrols expected over the Fourth of July weekend, the Houston DWI
lawyers at Corso Law Group expect an increase in DWI arrests in Houston.

Houston, Texas (PRWEB) July 04, 2016 -- The Houston DWI lawyers at Corso Law Group expect DWI patrols
and alcohol-related arrests over the Fourth of July weekend this year.

Fourth of July weekend is considered one of the deadliest weekends of the year. In 2014, approximately 164
people were killed in drunk-driving accidents during the holiday weekend, according to the National Highway
Traffic Safety Administration.

That same year, Harris County targeted drunk drivers with increased police presence during its DWI
crackdown. Officers made 192 DWI arrests, according to the Harris County Sheriff’s Office.

“Increased traffic on the roads means an increase in police presence and DWI patrols over the holiday
weekend,” said Christopher Corso, founder of Corso Law Group. “Drivers need to understand their rights at all
times.”

A Texas DWI can result in harsh consequences, including expensive fines, jail time, license suspension and
irreversible effects on one’s career and educational opportunities.

With a zero tolerance policy, it’s crucial for drivers this holiday weekend to understand the dangers of driving
and driving as well as their rights if they’re stopped at a DWI checkpoint in Houston.

“Your rights matter,” Corso said. “No one should be drinking and driving on Texas roads but if you’re pulled
over or stopped at a Houston DWI checkpoint, knowing your rights is imperative.”

Corso Law Group is an experienced team of legal professionals who have handled thousands of DUIs in
Arizona over a combined 30 years of practicing law. Founder Christopher Corso is a former Maricopa County
(Ariz.) prosecutor whose legal team can help with drunk driving cases as well as other criminal defense cases,
including criminal speeding, CDL tickets, photo radar tickets, felony charges, drug possession, weapons
possession, violent crimes and more.

Christopher Corso is solely licensed to practice law in the state of Arizona. All Texas cases will be handled by a
licensed attorney in Texas.

For more information, please visit http://yourhoustondwilawyer.com or call (731) 231-0499.
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Contact Information
Al Stevens
The SPR Agency
http://thespragency.com/
+1 (480) 648-1770

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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